VOL.4

February 25 & 26, 2017

You Are Invited!!

Visit Dan Cleary, Campaign Director, after mass in the narthex to RSVP for a campaign reception today!

CAMPAIGN RECEPTIONS BEGIN THIS WEEK!

Your attendance is vital to the success of our campaign; please make every effort to attend. **Receptions are informational only!** Please leave your wallets at home and bring your questions. You can RSVP to a reception by visiting the campaign table after mass today or contacting the parish office at (425) 806-8096.

All receptions will be held in the Social Hall on the dates below:

- Monday, February 27th at 7 pm
- Thursday, March 2nd at Noon
- Thursday, March 2nd at 7 pm
- Wednesday, March 8th at Noon
- Wednesday, March 8th at 7 pm

CAMPAIGN VOLUNTEER CORNER

Thank you to the capital campaign volunteers who signed-up to assist with phone calls! RSVP phone calls will begin this week to parishioners who have yet to reply to the campaign invitations.

Information regarding volunteer assignments was emailed this past week to all volunteers. If you did not receive this information or if you would still like to help as a volunteer, please contact Dan Cleary, Campaign Director, at dcleary@guidanceingiving.com.